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Hello Senate Committee on Judiciary, I am writing to cautiously support SB 1576.  

Please make this bill so that it clearly supports Oregon and our amazing recreational 

opportunities from litigation. I am not wanting this to just be until 2026, we need a 

permanent fix.  An Oregon without strong recreational immunity is not the Oregon 

that is open and free for all to get outside and enjoy our beautiful state.  Please work 

to fix our immunity and fix it for the long term. 

Cheers, 

Dave Lacey 

Owner, South Coast Tours 


